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Product Discontinuance Notice 
 

 

Part Number Discontinued: DTA-2178-ASI: Octal ASI Ports for PCIe 

Date of Issue: November 18nd, 2024 

Effective Date:  February 28th, 2025 

 

 

DISCONTINUANCE DETAILS: 

• DekTec is streamlining its product offerings by discontinuing the DTA-2178-ASI. By focusing 
on fewer product variations, DekTec can improve efficiency, maintain better stock levels, 

and offer more efficient service to our customers. 

• DekTec will discontinue the sale of the DTA-2178-ASI per February 28th, 2025. 

 
 

REPLACEMENT / ALTERNATE PART: 

DTA-2178: Octal 12G-SDI/ASI Ports for PCIe 

• The DTA-2178, when configured for DVB-ASI, is a direct replacement for the DTA-2178-

ASI, while additionally offering support for SDI up to 12G and a genlock connector. 

 

 

LAST TIME BUY: 

• Orders will be accepted until February 28th, 2025. 

• We have limited stock remaining and will consider initiating an additional production batch 

if necessary. We will service orders on a first come, first served basis. 

• Upon acceptance by DekTec, such orders will be firm and final and cannot be subject to 
any rescheduling, cancellation, or termination by the buyer unless accepted in writing by 

DekTec. 

 
  

https://www.dektec.com/products/PCIe/DTA-2178/
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 

 DekTec Digital Video B.V. 
Godelindeweg 4 
1217 HR Hilversum 

The Netherlands 

Tel: +31 35 2030100 

Mail: info@dektec.com 

North America DekTec America Inc. 

1020 W. 124th Ave., Suite 100 
Westminster, Colorado 80234 

USA 
Tel: +1 303 318 4298 

Mail: infousa@dektec.com 

United Kingdom DekTec UK Limited 
The Barn, Orchard Lea 

71 Harefield Road 

Rickmansworth 
WD3 1ND 

United Kingdom 

Tel: +44 (0) 1923 771100 

Mail: infouk@dektec.com 
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